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Comments: NPS would be making a huge mistake prohibiting fixed anchors. It's a huge safety issue for the
climbing community and wouldn't stop people from climbing. Also it doesn't make sense to issue new guidance
policies prohibiting climbing anchors across the country when fixed anchors have been allowed, managed, and
authorized for decades. Please don't remove routes or make them more dangerous!



